
  

TO THE SENATE 
  

I am very disturbed over the proposed changes to the above Bill.   
  

Can we really legislate against what is simply "life"?  People are vastly different and 
have expressed that difference since time began - at least in Free Speech countries. 
  

Even if an offence by speaking is not permitted, you can be sure that victims will be 
persecuted in other ways - perhaps in worse ways, such is human nature.   
  

Please do not allow these changes to our Anti-Discrimination Laws.   
  

Yours sincerely 
  

Aileen G Benger 
 


